
 
From: Employee Communications  
Sent: Sunday, 19 September 2021 3:39 PM 
To: All employees 
Subject: Message from Rob: Victoria's roadmap to reopening 
 
Vaccination rates are now linked directly to the further easing of restri ctions in Vict oria.  

 

 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
Premier Daniel Andrews has just announced the roadmap to reopening in Victoria. 
 
Under the plan, restrictions will be eased in line with vaccination targets and will be subject to health system 
capacity. 
 
For more information, please see the Premier’s statement and summary table attached to this message. 
 

As we look forward to life after lockdowns, there are things you can do today to bring us closer to the people 
and activities we all miss and a lasting recovery for our city: 

• Get vaccinated if you are able but yet to do so.  

• Continue to follow the strong COVIDSafe measures in place across all Metro workplaces and the latest 
public health updates.  

• Reach out if you or your family need additional support. 

 
Stay safe and be well. 
 
Rob 
 
Executive Director Safety and People 

 

 

 

https://www.premier.vic.gov.au/victorias-roadmap-delivering-national-plan
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/book-your-vaccine-appointment
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/coronavirus-covidsafe-settings
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/coronavirus-covidsafe-settings
https://www.metrotrains.com.au/advice-for-metro-employees/
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/

